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EDUCATION NEWS AND NOTES

From walkouts to ballot measures, teachers and K–twelve education 
made headlines this year. Education even ranked as the second-hottest 
issue this year in gubernatorial races. Yet it remains challenging to 
know how teachers actually feel about education issues and reform. 
Fortunately, the recently released annual “Schooling in America“ 
survey conducted by EdChoice, a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization, 
can tell us a lot. This year’s survey results show that teachers trust 
their students and principals more than parents, the federal or state 
Departments of Education, or school boards. And they would like to 
keep matters of ratings and accountability as local as possible. The 
survey also revealed that a majority of public school teachers were 
supportive of the school choice option known as E-S-As (education 
savings accounts) and that their support for school vouchers jumps by 
at least twenty percentage points when they are given a clear description 
of the program. In fact, only six percent of teachers opposed any school 
choice. Since parental support for school choice remains strong, with 
education savings accounts ranking highest in popularity, it is a welcome 
discovery that a decided majority of teachers agree.


